16.

1999/2000 SPREYDON-HEATHCOTE COMMUNITY BOARD
PROJECT PROPOSALS

The Board considered a report which included a list of proposed projects for
1999/2000. It was felt there was insufficient time in which to decide on the
allocation of $250,000 of Project Funds and this item was therefore deferred.

The Boardresolvedto hold a special meeting of the Board to be held on Tuesday
9 February 1999, commencing at 4pm in order to allocate $250,000 of Project
Funds for the 1999/2000 financial year.



